
E-waste  being  collected  in
South Tahoe
There will be a free e-waste recycling event in South Lake
Tahoe on April 28-29.

The collection site will be at South Tahoe Middle School,
located at 2940 Lake Tahoe Blvd., between 9am-3pm.

Items  accepted  include:  audio/visual  equipment,  back-up
batteries, car batteries, cell phones with or without battery,
computer components, copiers, digital cameras, and more.
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